
Sept 8, 2020  

 

Hello Parents and Caregivers,  

As announced earlier this year, our Annual General Meeting (AGM) was 

postponed last spring. The AGM is when we elect executive officers for the 

next school year. We are happy to announce plans are being set to have our 

meeting virtually on October 8, 2020. Time and Platform to be determined. 

Nomination forms are now available online. Please click this link to fill out 

the form and nominate a consenting fellow parent/caregiver or yourself. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1MxhnQcIqbZpFPe-

LE6jSQCBARqF6GYTeOSV6850eULg/edit?usp=sharing 

 

Thank you for your participation. We appreciate your patience and 

understanding while we navigate how our PAC can best function as things 

continue to change and evolve. If you have any questions regarding events, 

fundraisers, or the AGM, please don’t hesitate to contact us by email at 

latimerroadpac@gmail.com. This is an unprecedented time, so there are no 

wrong questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

Your PAC Executives 
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